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Monday, March 29 
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Tuesday, March 30 
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NOTICES 

Baptist Young Women meeting. Dr. and Mrs. 
Poerschke will present the program in the 
Bethea Room. A nursery will be provided at the 
Wake Fo!est Baptist Church. 

Chapel: Worship in music led by Barbara C. 
Humble, Visiting Artist in Residence and Visiting 
Instructor in Church Music 

Conference _QQ Southern Baptist Ministries Abroad. 
Coffee and doughnuts will be provided in the 
cafeteria ... Interested students may talk informally 
with Mr. Mel Torstrick, Mr. Lewis Cobl;>, and Dr. 
George Hayes of the Foreign Mission ·Board. 

Chapel: Worship led by the Famine Relief 
Committee. Speaker: Mr. Tim Brendle, Southeastern 
student and intern with the Department of Social 
Ministries, General Board of the Baptist General 
Association of Virginia • 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Address by ·Dr. Jam.es 
David Fite, former missionary·to·cuba and 
presently Director of Continuing Education at 
Southwestern Baptist Theological Seminary. 

Chapel: Open 

Senior survey in the Cafeteria. Please see 
notice below. 

SENIORS: WANT TO SEND A' If you would like to register your comments 
MESSAGE TO THE SEMINARY? and observations about Southeastern in a way 

that may help to improve our school, and you 
are in your final year of.study, you are urged to come to the cafeteria 
on Friday, April 2, at 10:00 a.m. for coffee, donuts and a survey form. 
As part of the Long Range Planning effort at Southeastern, a survey is 
being made both of alumni and current seniors in any of the programs: 
(Certificate, M.R.E., M.Div., Th.M., and D.Min.). Your evaluation of 
instruction in various areas of the curriculum as well as other non-

. academic. aspects of the,-~Se~inary is urgently needed. The data from the 

... survey is considered vital 11.n long range pl'anning and will be taken 
-with utmost seriousness. The Student Council is helping to sponsor this 
e~ent -- so, seniors, .send,a message to Southeastern on April 2 --
and have a donut on u~, ~~·~ell. 

:-·PARKING NOTICE: Wake. '-Forest Baptist Church is again asking that 
seminary students not use their parking areas 

during the week. The church sponsors a number of weekday programs which 
require adequate parking and traffic accesss througout the day. A 
number of problems have occurred due to the excess number of cars in 
the area. Please cooperate in this request. 

-over-



SUPERVISED INiERNSHIPS: The Field Education Office-is pleased to 
·announce the creation-of two more intern-

ships open to Southeastern students. Both have been approved by the 
Faculty for M 292, "Supervised Internship," and will begin in September 
1976. • • -

1. Watts Street Baptist Church, Durham,· N .c. . The Reverend Robert E. 
McClernon, Field Supervisor. This-is a·pa:rt-time internship, 
approximately 20 hours per week, and carries 4 hours.of-credit per 
semester. 

·Mr. McClernon· will" 'he 9n campus for interviews by appointment 
Wednesday, April 7, -~: 30 - 3 :JO. • 

2 .. Vienna Baptist Church, Vienna, Va. The Reverend Lawrence E. Matthews,ll 
Field Supervisor. This is a full-time internship in which the 
student would live ·in Vienna for the year. It carries 8 hours 

· credit per semester. 

Mr. Matthews will be on campus. for interviews by appointment 
Tuesday, April 6, 2:00 - 4:00. 

MARKETPLACE MINISTRY: There is an opening for a graduate or graduating 
senior in shopping center ministry in eastern 

North Carolina or Virginia. The minister will serve as a Director-
trainee with the Reverend Gerald L. Niece in Tarrytown Mall in Rocky 
Mount, N.C., after which time he/she will be placed in his/her own 
ministry. • 

Mr. Niece will be on campus _for interviews • Thursday, .Aprii 1, 10 :00-
3 :00. Appointments may be made in the Field Education Office. • • 
. . 

ARMY RESERVE CHAPLAINCY: On Tuesday, April 6, Mr. Willian Petcovic 
will be on campus to talk with students 

interested in the Army Re.serve Chaplaincy or. the regular Army Chaplaincy. 
For an appointment, see Mrs. Renri in the Field Education office.· 

TENNIS TOURNAMENT: Pairings for· the tennis tournament have been . 
posted in Appleby. Please check the-~h~et, 

finish ma~ches by the designated times and post the results. 

RED CROSS BLOOD MOBILE: The Red Cross Blood Mobile will be on our 
campus, Wednesday, April 7, 1976 from· 10:00 a.m. 

to 3:30 p.m. The donor reception room will be on the second· floor of 
Mackie Hall . 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of the Director: of.Student 
Acti vi tie.a, second floor, Mackie Hall by Thursday noon of the week 
preceding· the event to be noted. Material may also be placed in the 
Student Activities' box, seccnd floor, administration building. All 
notices should be signed. 
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